
 

Priscilla Lynch  
Head of Service, Primary Care, 

Cork Kerry Community Healthcare, 
Coolnagarrane, Skibbereen, Co. Cork 

Email: Priscilla.Lynch@hse.ie  
 
6th December 2022 
 

Mr Pádraig O'Sullivan, TD 
Dáil Éireann, 

Dublin 2. 
 

 

PQ ref 60744/22 
 “To ask the Minister for Health if he will provide an update on the roll out of a community 

neuro-rehabilitation team in CH04; and if he will make a statement on the matter”  
 

Dear Minster O’Sullivan,  

 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 
 

There is a very limited service of neuro-rehabilitation being provided within CKCH primary care. There 
are limited services that are being supplied by Neuro-Rehab Occupational Therapists and 

Physiotherapists across CKCH but this currently does not amount to a structured neuro-rehabilitation 

team as such.  
 

There is no development funding for a community neuro-rehabilitation team at present.  
 

This is something that we are looking at developing in the future.  

 
If I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

  
___________________ 

Priscilla Lynch 

Head of Service - Primary Care,  

Cork Kerry Community Healthcare 
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